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THE TEACHERS' GUILD OF NSW PRESENTATION NIGHT

Thomas Hassall Anglican College had a spectacular evening at The Teachers’ Guild of
NSW Presentation Night, where two of our staff were recipients of prestigious awards.
We would like to congratulate our Principal, Mr Ross Whelan, and our Director of ICT, Mrs Megan
Bennett, for their outstanding contributions to education and their well-deserved recognition. Mr
Ross Whelan was presented with the Honorary Fellow of The Teachers’ Guild of NSW Award; a
testament to his visionary leadership and commitment to education. We are equally proud of Mrs
Megan Bennett, who has earned the Regional / Remote Teaching and Learning Excellence Award
for her work crafting exceptional online teaching and learning resources. Ross and Megan are
excellent examples of the spirit of innovation and dedication that drive our College forward.
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